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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
As part of Beacroft’s continuing efforts to provide support and guidance we have 
arranged for Tilly Larment, Course Leader for Continuing Education and Link 
Foundation Studies at Brockenhurst College, to come into Beaucroft on 
December the 9th 10.00am to 11.00am to talk to parents and carers.  
 
This talk will consist of a presentation to explain what Brockenhurst can offer our 
pupils post 16 and will be followed by coffee and an informal chat. 
 
This would be a good opportunity for any parents who are considering 
Brockenhurst College as a possible destination for their child, or for parents who 
just want to find out the types of provision available post 16.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Rob Sallows 
Head of Senior School 
 


